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WHAT: �Council is investigating the option of reintroducing 
a second electoral division in the northern region of 
Cook Shire, and would like community input via a 
short survey. 

HOW: �The survey is available on our website at www.cook.qld.
gov.au, and at our office, libraries and other businesses 
and organisations throughout the Shire. Surveys can 
be returned in person to the Bloomfield and Cooktown 
libraries or Council’s Furneaux Street office, to Billy 
Pratt in Coen, by email to mail@cook.qld.gov.au or post 
to PO Box 3, Cooktown, 4895.

WHEN: �Completed surveys must be returned by Friday, 
March 1 2019. 


